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Rescued Mini Donkeys Seeking New Home 
Bonded pair seized from hoarding-type situation 

 

A pair of mini donkeys who have come from previously traumatic situation were recently 
transferred from foster care to the Animal Rescue League of Boston’s (ARL) Brewster Animal 
Care and Adoption Center, and are now searching for a new home. 

The donkeys, Brownie and Marshmallow, were seized from a hoarding-type situation in 
Plymouth County in late 2019 and were two of approximately 50 animals taken from the 
unsanitary conditions on the property. 

*Media availability to photograph the donkeys and interview ARL staff will be 
Wednesday, July 1 from noon-2 p.m.* 

The former owner is facing animal cruelty charges, and the property has since been condemned. 

Twenty-year-old Brownie, and 13-year-old Marshmallow are neutered males, and because of 
their bond, ARL is seeking to adopt the donkeys as a pair. 

While initially shy and despite the terrible conditions they were previously living in, they are 
extremely friendly, comfortable around people of all ages, including children, and have outgoing 
personalities. 

With many livestock owners on Cape Cod, ARL is hopeful that Brownie and Marshmallow will 
find the type of loving home they deserve quickly, and reminds the public that all animal 
adoptions are currently by appointment only. 
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Interested parties should call (617) 426-9170 x305 to schedule an appointment, and will also be 
required to show a photo of the enclosure the donkeys would be living in to ensure it’s 
appropriate. 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2019, ARL served more than 20,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
does not receive government grants or public funding (with the exception of limited COVID-19 relief funding) and 
relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in need. For more information please visit us online at 
www.arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  
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